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Comments: Our family is against these ski shelters. Parking is very limited as it is and we need to protect

snowmobiling as a sport. Over the years we have lost many areas for motorized sports, (dirt biking in particular)

This would just open the gates for our snowmobile community to be pushed a side. We, the snowmobile

community, put so much time and money into keeping the roads clear and trails safe. Please do not allow these

ski huts. Skiers and hikers have so many other options ! We do not. I am also a skier so I understand the desire

for huts but please please don't take our only places to snowmobile. Sledding is a family sport, we are a huge

community - the temporary warming huts for snowmobilers are very important for safety. Those I agree upon I do

not agree upon the ski huts.


